
 

 

NOTICE TO CALIFORNIA TELECONNECT FUND PARTICIPANTS 

 

Dear Valued TPx Customer,  

 

The California Public Utilities Commission (“CPUC”) recently adopted new rules for the 

California Teleconnect Fund (“CTF”) program, which may end or change your CTF discounts. 

 

The following changes to the CTF program might impact your discounts: 

 

• As of July 1, 2019, the CTF program will no longer provide discounts for voice 
services.  
 

• As of July 1, 2020, the CTF program will no longer provide discounts on taxes and 
surcharges. 

 
You will continue to receive discounts on CTF eligible services. 

 
For additional information related to CTF changes, please visit: https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/ctf/. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager at 877-487-8722, option 5.  

 

For your reference, this notice is also posted at https://www.tpx.com/legal/notices/. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

TPx Communications 

https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/ctf/
https://www.tpx.com/legal/notices/

